
 

Media Advisory 
 
15 October 2018 
 
MEC KAUNDA TO HAND OVER MULTI-MILION RAND ROAD INFRASTRUCTURE 
PROJECTS IN IMPENDLE 
  
As part of the October Transport Month activities, the KwaZulu-NataL MEC for 
Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Mxolisi Kaunda will on Tuesday (16 October 2018), 
officially hand over a R178 million road infrastructure investment of two main roads, P129 
& P130  at Impendle. 
 
These projects are located at Impendle and UMngeni local municipalities. The length of P129 
is approximately 15.5 kilometres and links the larger population of Nxamalala Traditional 
authority and also provides access to two schools and a clinic. 
 
P130 starts from Dargle and ends at Impendle area. The length of the road that will be 
constructed is approximately 21.9km and serves as a feeder road to a large and widespread 
population and it also provides access to a police station, clinic and three schools in the area. 
 
Kaunda is expected to be accompanied by members of the Legislature, Traditional leadership, 
Religious Leadership and Local leadership. 
  
The details of the event are as follows: 
 
Date: 16 October 2018 
Time: 09:00 
Venue: KwaMlaba Stadium (at Impendle) 
 
Members of the media are invited to attend. 
  
Ends. 
Media contacts:  
Mluleki Mtungwa: 0609741140 / mluleki.mtungwa@kzntransport.gov.za 
Kwanele Ncalane: 0728031462/ 079 6995755 
  
Website: www.kzntransport.gov.za 
Twitter: @KZNTransport  
Facebook: www.facebook.com/kzntransport 
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